
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

For the children’s Home Learning Project, we would like the 

children to find out about an astronaut of their choice who made it 

to space. You can choose how you wish to present the information. 

You may wish to create a PowerPoint, create a fact file, a mini 

book, pictures and captions or anyway you chose. Please bring this 

into school on Friday 24th January. You are invited to help as much 

as you like when supporting your child with this project, however 

please encourage your child to do their own writing! 

 

Have fun researching together! 

 

We look forward to reading your facts! 


